
2025 trip to Taizé

D.E.C. & Y Network
Diocese in Europe Children & Youth Ministry

Growing young, faithful disciples, active for God,
and the next generation of church leaders!

20th - 27th July 2025

Aged between 15 and 30?
Want to spend a week with 5000 young Christians from around the world?
Want an opportunity to deepen your faith?
Want to explore how God might be calling you?

A stay at Taizé is an opportunity to seek
communion with God in prayer, singing,
silence and reflection. It can be possible
to rediscover an inner peace, a meaning
to life and a new impetus.

Experiencing a simple life shared with
others reminds us that daily life is the
place where Christ is waiting for us.

Some young people are looking for ways
of following Christ with their whole lives. A
stay in Taizé can help discern this call.

The number of places is currently limited to 50
Prices & transport arrangements to follow

There may be a possibility of some support with funding

Send by 3rd February to:

Iain Bendrey
Head of Strategy for

Children and Youth Ministry
iain.bendrey@europe.anglican.org

Expressions of
interest


